WISCONSIN
HISTORICAL
SOCIETY

TO: Local and State Officials
FROM: Daina Penkiunas, State Historic Preservation Officer
RE: State and National Register of Historic Places nomination

DATE: April 15, 2022

We are pleased to inform you that the A.O. Smith Corporation Headguarters
Historic District at 3025 West Hopkins Street and 3533 North 27" Street,
Milwaukee, Milwaukee County, WI will be considered by the Wisconsin
Historic Preservation Review Board for nomination to the Wisconsin State
Register of Historic Places and the National Register of Historic Places.

The nomination will be considered at the Wisconsin Historic Preservation
Review Board meeting on May 20, 2022 at the Wisconsin Historical Society,
816 State Street, Madison, Wisconsin. The enclosed agenda gives the times of
the full board and committee meetings and links to attend as a Zoom webinar.

Any comments or questions should be directed to Ian Gort at (608) 264-6501
or email at Ian.Gort@WisconsinHistory.org.
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